
Subject: Re: One space in front of grub on Seward where parking is allowed
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 05/03/2016 08:45 AM
To: Jeannie Shen

Jeannie, thanks for the quick reply.  I’ve forwarded your message to Betty Fraser at Grub.  Much appreciated!

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Jeannie Shen <jeannie.shen@lacity.org>
Date: Tuesday, May 3, 2016 at 8:39 AM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: FW: One space in front of grub on Seward where parking is allowed

Hi Jim,

The Permit Parking Division confirmed that one space north of the sign is outside of the permitted restriction. They will add an additional 
arrow in the red "No Parking..." restriction to be clearer.
Can you provide me the citation#  for the Permit Parking staff?

On Mon, May 2, 2016 at 9:58 AM, Jeannie Shen <jeannie.shen@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Jim,
I've contacted the Permit Parking Division for clarification. It is unclear of the intention of the green arrow. I will let you know of their 
response.

On Mon, May 2, 2016 at 9:12 AM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Jeannie, please read forwarded message and advise.  Thanks.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Betty Fraser <bettythefoodchick@gmail.com>
Date: Saturday, April 30, 2016 at 2:06 PM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Libby <melissafossedunne@gmail.com>
Subject: One space in front of grub on Seward where parking is allowed

Hi Jim!

Hope this note finds you well.  I have another parking question for you.  Since they added the permit parking to the hood, we have 
always understood that there is one single space on Seward right in front of our front entrance that we (or anyone else for that matter) 
could park at after 6 pm.   Well, we had parked our van there and we got a ticket.  We have parked there many times and never gotten 
a ticket after 6 pm before.  I wrote to the city to contest the ticket and they denied it and then I just took a closer look at the sign and it 
APPEARS that the one space only waives the restriction of the 2 hour parking between 8 am to 6 pm, however, as I said, this is not 
what we were told.  (I could look for the email but it will take some time).  Is there a way that you can find out exactly.  As you can see 
from the attached photo that the arrow is placed on the sign stating 2 hour parking, not the no parking after 6 pm.  I'm trying to contest 
the ticket and I have another week to do so, but it would also be good to get clarification (and perhaps another arrow on the no 
parking 6 pm to 8 am sign) so we/or anyone else doesn't get a ticket while parking there if they shouldn't.

Thank you so much Jim!

Chef Betty Fraser
Dish Functional, Inc
Grub
As You Like It Catering



Bravo's Top Chef Season Two
www.grub-la.com
323 461 3663
PLEASE NOTE THIS IS A NEW EMAIL ADDRESS THROUGH MY GMAIL ACCOUNT

-- 

Jeannie Shen
Transportation Engineer
Hollywood-Wilshire District

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

323.957.6843 
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Jeannie Shen
Transportation Engineer
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